
BAINBRIDGE TOWNSHIP PARK COMMITTEE MINUTES 

 

Wednesday, March 15, 2017 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:01 P.M. at CVM Lakeside Building 

 

Members Present: Marty Sfiligoj, Hillary Henry, Tora Consolo, Dave Mitchell, Sue Curran, Bill 

Curran, Becky Obradovic 

 

MINUTES APPROVAL:  

 Tora Consolo made a motion to approve the February 15, 2017 minutes seconded by 

Marty Sfiligoj 

 

OPEN DISCUSSION: 

 Committee introductions welcoming Bill Curran and Beck Obradovic as new members. 

 Discussed Times article covering Parks coverage from the Trustees meeting 

 

PARKS REPORT: 

 Dave Mitchell discussed parks 

o Lacrosse Camp at Settlers 

o Set up Service Department work area in Settlers building 

o CVM work shop is now cold storage 

o CVM barn being cleaned out 

o River Road still shut down in March  

o Still moving storage to Road Department from CVM  

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

 Marty to send final draft of questionnaire to Trustees for approval 

 Tora to inquire to Leighanna about building bookings schedules. (past & future) 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Talked about Lakeside building rentals and asking Fiscal officer for current utility and 

repair expenses. Dave to gather info. 

 Will review former Nature Center fireplace at a summer CVM meeting 

 Review Daycare building 

 Discussed plaque for parks volunteers 

 

  

 

Motion to adjourn meeting made by Sue Curran and seconded by Beck Obradovic at 8:25 PM  

Next Meeting April 19, 2017 at the CVM Lakeside Building 

 

 

 

 


